
Dear Parent(s), 
 
Our class recently enjoyed a presentation 
about water conservation called Gobi’s 
Adventure.  Now the students are going to create 
their own wise water use adventure.   
 
Your child has created their own paper Gobi 
Character to bring home for a special project. To 
fulfill this assignment, please read the book, “Gobi’s 
Adventure” available for free on our website:  
https://www.emwd.org/story-books 
If you are not able to view the story on our website or you prefer to 
have a paper edition, please contact your child’s teacher to provide a 
copy for you. 
 
After reading the story, please help your child think of ways the family 
can save water. When your child returns to class, they will write a 
journal about how Gobi helped teach their family how to save water. 
Please help your child think of what they can write in the journal.  
 
If you like, you can help your child enhance their paper Gobi Character 
by adding additional decorating items such as glitter, sequence, 
paints, or other glue on items. 
 
Per teacher approval, students will be allowed to share their creative 
Gobi character and journal stories with their class.  
 
Thank you and have fun with Gobi and your child!  
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